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department, but more engineer work still needs to be done before such plans will be 
recommended. 
 
In addition to these proposed moves, Dean Calhoun is working with student representatives to 
look at additional student social space and to undergo a comprehensive review for the best use of 
Case Center and Falstaff’s.  President Glotzbach also mentioned the renovations to the HVAC 
system on the 4th floor, Palamountain, which would entail temporarily moving the President’s 
office to the former Special Programs office, 4th floor, Palamountain. 
 
There is no determination yet on which office(s) would move into the current Admissions 
building once the proposed new Admissions building is built. 
 
The SPWG will continue to work with the appropriate departments on campus.   
 

4. Science Planning Update 
 
Associate Dean Kellogg (also co-chair of the Science Facilities Task Force) then updated the 
Committee on Payette’s most recent drawings for the science building, which have been revised 
since the presentation to the Board of Trustees last week.  AD Kellogg briefly reviewed the 
planning steps to this point, the priorities and preferred adjacencies of the departments that will 
eventually be housed within the new building, the building’s relationship to the rest of the 
campus, and the interdisciplinary programming that is being considered including an “idea lab.” 
Also noted was the process that the SFTF is working on to bring each section of the building on-
line, departmental moves, and the avoidance of double moves. 
 
The revised sketches address questions regarding one part of the building that juts out on the 
northern extension of the campus.  The proposed revised sketches move that portion of the 
building to “tighten it”, creating a new 




